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Richard A. Lawhern, Ph.D.
3691 Nestling Lane

Fort Mill, South Carolina 29708
lawhern@hotmail.com

Dear Dr. Richard Lawhern:

DEA has consistently emphasized and supported the prescriptive
authority of an individual practitioner under the CSA to administer, dispense, and prescribe
controlled substances for the legitimate treatment of pain within acceptable medical standards as
outlined in DEA’s policy statement published in the Federal Register (FR) on September 6, 2006,
titled, Dispensing Controlled Substances for the Treatment of Pain. 71 FR 52716.

While

herefore, it is important for you to check with your state medical board, as the issues that you have
raised, may be the result of new laws or regulations enacted by your state. Where state law or
egulations impose requirements beyond those in Federal law and regulations, practitioners must
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comply with the additional state requirements, provided such state requirements do not conflict with
the Federal requirements.

I trust this letter adequately addresses your inquiry. For additional information regarding the
DEA Diversion Control Division, please visit www.DEAdiversion.usdoj.gov. If you have

additional questions regarding this issue, please contact the Diversion Control Division at
(571)-362-3260.

Sincerely,

TH OMAS Digitally signed by

THOMAS PREVOZNIK

P REVOZN I K Date: 2021.02.12
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P Thomas W. Prevoznik
Deputy Assistant Administrator
Diversion Control Division


http://www.deadiversion.usdoj.gov/
NORMAN CLEMENT

NORMAN CLEMENT


	U. S. Department of Justice
	Drug Enforcement Administration

		2021-02-12T11:05:25-0500
	THOMAS PREVOZNIK




